

# Tulsa Chapter OSCPA News

### **Upcoming Events:**

- Dec 10: December CPE Luncheon
- Dec II:
   Open House at Bramble
- Through Dec 18: Annual Holiday Toy Drive
- Jan 29
   Annual TCOSCPA
   Bowling Night

### Inside this issue:

December CPE I Luncheon

Open House at I Bramble

Annual Holiday 2
Toy Drive

Fall After Hours 2
CPE Sessions

Happy Holidays! 3

Volume 3, Issue 12

December 2015

### **December CPE Luncheon**

Please mark your calendar for our next CPE Luncheon, scheduled for December 10th, 2015. <u>Please note this is the 2nd Thursday.</u>

Our speaker will be Jeremy Jennings, Senior Manager of Business Valuations with Eide Bailly. His topic will be <u>Business Valuation Update.</u>

The location is the DoubleTree at Warren Place at 61st & Yale, from 11:30am to 1:00pm. To Register online, please CLICK HERE.

# **Open House at Bramble**

The Tulsa Chapter is hosting an Open House at Bramble. Meet our Board of Directors while mingling with Tulsa area professionals and influencers.

Friday, December 11th, 2015 from 5:30pm to 7:30pm.

311 East 2nd Street in Downtown Tulsa.

Space is limited, so please RSVP as soon as possible to insure and opening. To RSVP online for this fun event, please CLICK HERE.



### TCOSCPA's Annual Holiday Toy Drive

Members and friends, it's that time again! Let's make sure that all clients of Palmer's Tulsa Women & Children's Center have a great Holiday Season!

Donations will be accepted through Dec 18th at these locations:

Briscoe, Burke & Grigsby, LLP 4120 E 51st St, #100

Milam & Associates 7030 S Yale Ave #300

Donations may also be dropped off at our December 10th CPE Lunch.

To view a Wish List from Palmer's, please click below.

CLICK HERE.

## Fall Nonprofit "After Hours" Sessions

The reviews are in, and the new "After Hours Fall CPE Sessions with a Nonprofit focus were a success!

Perhaps it was the wine or the lattes' served by Greg Jones, one of the instructors.

Approximately 20 persons attended each session, and came away armed with tools to be

better accountants and volunteers with regard to nonprofit organizations.

We hope to repeat the sessions in the Fall of 2017.

Many thanks to Robert Curfman and Carla Meyer and their firm, Eide Bailly, for hosting the 5 evening sessions. To get a glimpse of the "Understanding Roberts Rules" session, please

**CLICK HERE**.

# Happy Holidays from the TCOSCPA Family to you and yours!

